
 

 

 

The Alpine County Child Abuse 

Prevention Council 

will be sponsoring a 

Holiday Dinner Giveaway on 

Tuesday, December 20, 2016 

Eligible recipients will receive a  
Holiday Dinner 

including a turkey and trimmings. 
 

Applications are distributed and accepted 
 at the following locations until Friday, 

December 2, 2016,  
by noon at: 

 

 Alpine County Health and Human 
Services (front desk) or   

 Bear Valley Library 
 

For more information, contact 
Janel Morales at 
(530) 694-2235 

 


